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Woodlands Drive Master Drainage 
Upgrade. 
Works adjacent to your driveway, January 2025 

Dear resident or business owner, 

On behalf of Logan City Council, Doval Constructions wishes 
to advise of upcoming driveway works at your property. 

Duration Works on your street will recommence on the 6th January 2025. 
Your driveway will be inaccessible during the work hours of 7am to 6pm Monday - Friday, 
while drainage works occur on your street. 
We kindly ask that you park your vehicle outside of the work extents prior 7am each day, 
as once works commence for the shift there may be delays in you exiting or entering your 
property until the shift ceases at 6pm. 

Your street will be closed during  working hours, after hours Resident Only Access will 
Please 

be available, please follow the traffic signage accordingly. 
note Works may be temporarily delayed due to weather or construction conditions at any time. 

What is happening? 

As part of the Woodlands Drive master 
drainage upgrade, we will be removing part of 
the road outside your property boundary line 
during construction. We will then reinstate the 
roadway as works progress. 

What you can expect 

We aim to minimise disruption, however, some 
construction impacts are unavoidable, such as: 

• pedestrian detours 

• noise, dust, vibration 

• changed traffic conditions 

• traffic speed reduction 

• construction vehicle movements. 

Traffic controllers or signage, or both, will be 
available to always maintain pedestrian 
access. 

Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation during these essential works. 

Be prepared 

• Please park your car elsewhere from 
7am to 6pm Mon - Fri. 

• Your driveway may be inaccessible 
between 7am and 6pm Mon-Fri 

• Please advise us if there are occupants 
with health conditions that may require 
emergency response or healthcare 
services requiring access. 

• For safety, follow signage directions and 
our work crews’ instructions. 

• Keep children, equipment and materials 
clear of the work zone. 

More information 

Scan the QR code to find out more about the 
Woodlands Drive Master Drainage Upgrade 
project. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, contact our 
Community Liaison Officer on: 

P: (07) 3376 6740 

E: mark.theron@doval.com.au 

logan.qld.gov.au 

http://logan.qld.gov.au/
mark.theron@doval.com.au
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